
	

April 24, 2018 
 
Dear DSA Families, 
 
Denver Public Schools announced last night that there will be no school for students on Friday,  
April 27, 2018.  Due to the number of teachers planning to take the entire day off on Friday, the district 
does not believe they will be able to keep our schools open on Friday. This is the case with most of  
the surrounding districts as well.  
 
The 34th Annual DPS Shakespeare Festival and the African-American Young Ladies’ Summit 
will continue as scheduled. Further information regarding the Shakespeare Festival will be communicated 
by those teachers taking students to this event.  All DSA evening performances will continue as planned. 
 

Sincerely, 
  

    
   William M. Kohut, 
   Principal, Denver School of the Arts 

 
 


